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Comment Submitted:
I believe the BLM has an obligation to allow solar development on its lands!

The BLM currently rents land to cattle owners, energy companies, etc, all at VERY low rates. Why shouldn't the solar energy
industry have the same perks?

I applaud the decision to remove the moratorium. The US needs to expand our industrial base, and this is a good way to do it.
Energy independence + new industry = jobs + security!

In summary: solar on public lands is the right decision.



